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I am against sb 1530 because it will economically hurt the average person and still won't tax
the larger polluters such as the wine industry and aeronautical fuels. Our environmental
problems are larger than carbon fuels.

Since our fellow Oregonians have strong polarized views, the cap & trade tax should go to a
vote. As all laws should with some much at stake.

Donna Diedrich
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